
WILDCATS – GIRLS ONLY FOOTBALL SESSIONS
TCFC are delighted to announce that we are now an approved SSE Wildcats Centre.
We will be holding Girls only football sessions down at Carr Lane, Tarleton for all girls aged
between 5-11.

Starting Thursday 2nd April, 6-7pm at Carr Lane, Tarleton. PR4 5BS

What is Wildcats?

Wildcats football centres offer girls aged 5-11 a chance to try football for the first time and provide
regular recreational opportunities to play. We will provide a safe environment where girls with or
without football experience can; have fun engaging with sport, develop fundamental skills, try a
variety of sessions, learn new things and create foundations for a lifelong love of sport.

Sessions to take place every week and are focused on helping girls make friends, have fun and be
active through football.

All sessions are delivered by FA qualified coaches providing a safe place for girls to try football for
the first time and develop key football skills.

Cost per session will be just £2 each

To Register please visit:- www.tarletoncorinthians.com/wildcats-registration/

http://www.tarletoncorinthians.com/wildcats-registration/
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